
From: BATRA, Raja [mailto:batrar@who.int]  

Sent: Friday, January 3, 2020 2:12 PM 
To: Imran Ali 

Cc: KHALID, Muhammad; MUHAMMAD, Jan; ALI, Asif 
Subject: Uninformed Leaves by UCPO 

 

Dear Imran, 

 

It is to inform that Saira Khan UCPO working in zone B is absent since 3 days and her cell 

phone is off thus it is to bring into your notice for further inquiry and actions accordingly. 

 

Regards 

Dr Raja Batra 

PEO Gadap Karachi 

 


